Election choices

·  Conduct 2018 Neighborhood Council elections as scheduled. Board members elected would have 3 year terms. For boards with staggered terms, this would also require the term extension of board seats ending in 2020 by 1 year for 2021 elections at which time the entire board would be up and would have to re-stagger with 2 and 4 year terms. Other changes: 

·  Subdivision applications would be open again at its current scheduled October 1, 2018 and would have to go through a selection process for its permanent board. There would be another application round opening on October 1, 2020. 

 Extend current board terms up in 2018 by 1 year and conduct elections in 2019. For boards with staggered terms, this would also require their terms to be  extended in 2020 by 1 year for 2021 elections OR  shortened by 1 year to 2019 at which time the entire board would be up and would have to re-stagger with 2 and 4 year terms. Other changes: 

·  The bylaw amendment deadline would be extended from May 1, 2017 to at least April 1, 2018. 

·  Subdivision applications would be reopened on October 1, 2017 instead of October 1, 2018. 

 Conduct 2018 Neighborhood Council elections as scheduled and then conduct elections again in 2019 with all board members up for election at which time the entire board would be up and would have to re-stagger with 2 and 4 year terms. Board members elected in 2018 would have 1 year terms and board members with staggered terms could either be  extended in 2020 by 1 year for 2021 elections OR  shortened by 1 year to 2019. Other changes: 

·  No election related bylaw amendments or subdivision applications from May 1, 2017 to May 1, 2020. 

